
Health and Safety Policy

South Cliff Bowling Club is committed to encouraging its members to 
take part in, and enjoy, both the sport of Bowls and its social 
environment. We recognise that the health and safety of our members 
whilst at the Club is a vital part of this commitment. 

To support this commitment, the Club will:

Undertake regular, recorded, Risk Assessments of the Club premises 
and activities undertaken by the Club. 

Create a safe environment by putting in place health and safety 
measures as identified by the risk assessment. Ensure that all members 
are aware of, and follow, the Club's health and safety policy. Appoint a 
competent Club member to assist with health and safety responsibilities. 
Ensure that normal and emergency operating procedures are in place 
and known by all members. 

Provide access to adequate first aid facilities and a qualified first aider. 

Report any injuries or accidents sustained during any club activity or 
whilst on Club premises. 

Regularly review and monitor implementation of this policy.

 Club members have a duty to: 

Take reasonable care for their own health and safety, and that of others 
who may be affected by anything they do or do not do. Co-operate with 
the Club on health and safety issues. Correctly use any equipment 
provided by the Club. Not interfere with, or misuse, any items provided 
by the Club for health and safety purposes. 

Club Health and Safety Officer: 

Qualified First Aiders: Joyce Clayton, Derek Glew ,Mary Glew , Alan Hopkins, Jan
Johnson, John Rowlands, John Stather, Graham Stephenson, Pauline Veitch

Until May 2020. 


